
AMI/M&NKMAT Alliance/Co-Ed  9th June 2022 

Mr P Clarke 
Medway Council 
Gun Wharf 
Dock Road 
Chatham 
Kent ME4 4TR 

Dear Mr Clarke 

Re: Medway Council Co-Ed proposal 

I wish to appraise you of the discussion and consensus of the Medway & North Kent MAT 
Alliance CEO meeting, which took place on Wednesday 11th May 2022.   

The Co-Ed proposal was reviewed and supported unanimously by all those in attendance. No 
objections were raised, and it was felt that the proposal was both clear and well balanced.  

It was agreed that a letter be sent to you, on behalf of the collective, confirming that Medway 
Council have the support of the MAT Alliance CEO Group for the Co-Ed the proposal relating 
to Fort Pitt Grammar, Chatham Grammar and Holcombe Grammar.  

Yours sincerely 

Mr Andy Minchin 
Chair of Medway & North Kent MAT Alliance 
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